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October 9, 2019 

Eric Hedge 

Regulations Program Manager 

California Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 

P.O. Box 944246 

Sacramento, CA 94244-2460 

Dear Mr. Hedge, 

We received your letter dated September 11, 2019 expressing the Forestry and Fire Protection 

Board's desire to consolidate and amend regulations related to minimum resource conservation 

standards throughout the Southern Subdistrict, which includes Marin County. Our understanding 

is that updating the Board's regulations in this regard will better achieve healthier, more resilient 

forests that are more capable of adapting to climate change. We have discussed this with staff 

from Marin County Fire and the Marin County Parks and Open Space Department and received 

positive comments from both. 

Marin County does not object to the regulatory updates proposed by the Board and supports the 

goals of achieving healthier more resilient forests over the long term. Thank you for the opportunity 

to comment. 

Sincerely, 

Jeremy Tejirian 
Marin County 
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